
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of December 11, 2023 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

December  
Tue 12/12 BOE COW and Regular Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Wed 12/13 DMS Musical Auditions 3:15pm 
Thu 12/14  No Homework Night Fundraiser, So Good 
Fri 12/15  Spirit Friday 
Wed 12/20 Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
Fri 12/22 Holiday Class Parties 
Fri 12/22  Spirit Friday 
Fri 12/22 Holiday Recess – Half Day 
Mon 12/25 – Holiday Recess – School Closed 
 Fri 12/29 

 January  
Mon 1/1 New Years – Schools Closed 
Tue 1/2 BOE Reorganization Meeting, CRS, 5:30pm 
Mon 1/8 Winter Enrichment Starts 
Thu 1/11 PTO Meeting, DMS, 8:30am 
Mon 1/15 Martin Luther King Jr Day – Schools Closed 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
Come join us at So Good in Closter on 
Thursday, 12/14 for our No Homework Night 
Fundraiser! 
 

 
We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! To become a member and access the PTO 
Directory and the Store, go to the App Store 
and download the Membership Toolkit app. 

 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook 
at Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram 
at demarestpto. 

                                                            
 
 
 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy Monday, Demarest families! As we approach the 
final stretch of 2023, here is your weekly dispatch: 
 

Today is your last chance to make your contribution to 
the Teacher and Staff Appreciation Holiday Luncheon. 
You've got until the end of the day today to sprinkle some 
holiday magic on that event. Visit Membership Toolkit and 
click on the link on the homepage to make your 
contribution.  The committee is pulling out all the stops to 
make this luncheon an unforgettable one! More details in 
the flyer below. 
 

Attention, middle school thespians - Shrek Jr. auditions 
are crashing the scene on Wednesday, 12/13 after school. 
Check out the flyer below for the 411 on how to sign up. 
Break a leg, we're counting on seeing you strut your stuff 
in what could be the most ogre-tastic production ever!  
 

What are we craving more than anything?! Family time 
(and a homework-free existence). Take a breather from 
playing chef this Thursday, 12/14. Our No Homework 
Night Fundraiser is happening at So Good in Closter, and 
trust us, the name is not an exaggeration—it's literally SO 
GOOD. 
 

Last but not least...in case you forgot to dig through your 
kids backpack last week, the Art Cards have arrived! A 
huge thank you to the Art Card Committee for turning 
your child's masterpiece into a holiday treasure. These 
cards are like a time capsule of your child's artistic genius. 
Picasso, eat your heart out! 
 

Feeling a little left out of all the PTO-volunteer fun?! Fret 
not, we need you! Reach out to 
president@demarestpto.org to find out about all our 
volunteer opportunities ꨷ꨶ꨸꨹꨺꨻. 
 

Wishing you all a fantastic week ahead! 
Batool and Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org 
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Please join us for auditions on Wednesday, 12/13, 
3:15pm – 5:15pm. Please click on the link below: 
https://signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4DA8AD23A1FCC34-46444602-shrek#/ 
 

 
PTO Membership includes eligibility 
for After School Enrichment Program, 
PTO Committee positions, and more. 
Discounted admission is also available 
to members for certain PTO-
sponsored events. Additionally, 

members can access our online directory of PTO 
member families. Be sure to purchase your 
membership today! 
 

 
The PTO is very excited to 
sponsor this year's 2023 
Holiday Luncheon 
celebration filled with 
festivities, food, raffles and 
lots of fun for all the 
incredible teachers and 
staff at CRS, LLE & DMS. If 
you are interested in 
contributing, please do so 
by accessing the Demarest 
PTO Membership Toolkit 
by Monday, 12/11. 

 

Please see the recommended contribution amounts, 
though any amount is greatly appreciated. 

 child(ren) attend 1 school: $25 
 child(ren) attend 2 schools: $35 
 child(ren) attend 3 schools: $40 

Please contact staffluncheon@demarestpto.org with any 
questions. Thank you in advance for your participation, 
and warm wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season! 
https://demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com/form/m/265498  

 

 
For our next No Homework Night Fundraiser, we are so 
excited to offer So Good Korean BBQ for the first time! On 
Thursday, 12/14, dine in or take out from So Good in 
Closter! 20% of the check will go towards supporting our 
schools when you mention the Demarest PTO. 
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Join the Demarest 5K Committee! This is an amazing 
event that offers fun for the whole family, and many 
ways to support our schools. Committee work includes 
a Principal’s Challenge hosted at CRS, LLE, and DMS in 
the weeks leading up to the 5K and a One Mile Fun Run 
on the day of the 5K. There are many ways to volunteer 
your time. Any amount of time you can give would be 
greatly appreciated. For more details reach out to 
demarest5k@demarestpto.org. 
 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 

 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

 
Borough of Demarest 
SIGN UP for Demarest Mayor's weekly e-message! 
Click the link below and enter your name and email, and 
you will begin receiving the Mayor's Message via email 
every Friday, which includes all current borough news: 
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/xsSFtPu 
 

 

 
‘Tis the season for brand 
new DAA spirit wear…do 
not miss your chance! 
For the first time ever, 
the DAA is offering an 
amazing spirit wear line. 
Don’t sleep on your 
opportunity to snag 
some amazing swag 
while supporting the 
DAA. Ten percent of 

every purchase goes directly back to the DAA.   
 

Score these super cool, custom designed for Demarest, 
athleisure pieces and set your athlete up for major style 
points. The store is open now for orders.  All Demarest 
orders will receive special rush production and shipment. 
Any orders placed by midnight Sunday 12/17 will be 
guaranteed delivery by the new year (and for the start of 
the season). Order at daarec.org (click on the team 
basketball store). 
 

 


